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Dear Parent 
 
Responsible use of the Internet 
 
As part of the pupil’s curriculum enhancement and the development of ICT skills there is supervised 
access to the Internet at The Littletons School. 
 
Pupils are able to e-mail one another, and occasionally e-mail other establishments, they research 
information from museums, and libraries, news providers and other suitable child friendly sites, and 
teachers use Internet sites as part of the teaching aids available to them. 
 
We have purchased our internet access from an educational supplier that operates a filtering system 
that restricts access to inappropriate materials. No child will have access to the Internet unless they 
are supervised by an adult in school. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any aspect of Internet use please contact school to make an 
appointment.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Helen Brambani 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


